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Mr. Richard P. Pollock, Director
Critical Mass Energy Project
P.O. Box 1538 Ill RESP 0';SE REFER
Washington, DC 20013 TO F01A-79-33

Dear Mr. Pollock:

This is in further response to ycur letter dated January 3,1979, in
t!hich you requested, pursuarit to the Freedom of Information Act, a
listing of out-of-toan trips taken, an explanation of business con-
ducted, and trip duration by each active i;RC Cc::enissioner, and staff'
members , from flay 30, 1978 to January 1,1979.

The processin9 of the re: raining travel vouchers for trips taken by
Co.. c i s3.una r Kenntu'y and Cu:: mi ss i oners Ahearne , tiradf ord and mer6ers
of their staf fs, have no . been co:rpleted and are available for review in
their respective Public Docunant Room (PDR) Files.

This completes action on your request.
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J. . Felton, Director

[ Division of Rules and Records
Office of Ac' ministration
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